\palits The doors of foreign tourists to India are opening from November 15

With a view to boosting India’s economy through tourism, the Indian government has
decided to remove the coveted barrier for international travelers. Visas will be issued to
foreign tourists coming on chartered flights from November 15. The coronagraph is now
quite downward so this decision has been made. A guideline has been issued by the Ministry
of Health and Family Welfare. The guidelines call for tourists to follow the Covid protocol,
and carrier agencies, as well as other stakeholders, to comply with the guidelines. The
service said in a statement that the choice was made after interviewing partners such as the
Ministry of Health and Family Welfare, the Ministry of Tourism, the Ministry of Civil
Aviation, the Ministry of Foreign Affairs, and the state government.
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